
 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To:                   The Lehman College Community 
 
From:               Fausto Ramirez, 

 Director of Public Safety 
 
Subject:            E-Bikes, E-Scooters, E-Batteries Prohibited Inside Campus Buildings 
_________________________________________________________________________ 
  
This is a reminder to the college community that E-bikes, E-scooters, E-batteries, and gas-
powered bikes are strictly prohibited inside campus buildings due to safety risks. These devices 
pose significant hazards, including the potential for fires and explosions, which create substantial 
safety concerns for both the college community and visitors. 

E-bikes, E-scooters, batteries, and any similar devices used for transportation may not be stored, 
maintained, or charged inside campus buildings, tunnels, or common areas. 

Please be aware that if any prohibited devices are found on campus, they will be confiscated by 
Public Safety Officers and may be referred to College administration for further action. 

To support our campus commuters and take reasonable precautions, bike racks are conveniently 
available throughout the campus, located near campus gates, for secure parking of your 
transportation devices. 

Thank you for your cooperation in maintaining a safe campus environment. 

Reference Material: 
https://www.fdnysmart.org/be-fdnysmart-when-using-any-devices-powered-by-lithium-ion-
batteries/ 
https://www.nyc.gov/html/dot/downloads/pdf/dangers-of-lithium-ion-batteries.pdf 
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	Director of Public Safety

